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Number 50 Series of 2022 

CF 

TO NATIONAL OFFICE DIRECTORS 

REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS 
coUNCIL SCoUT EXECUTIVES/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE 
ALL CONCERNED 

SUBJECT CALL FOR sUPPORT TO HOUSE BILL NO. 3053- ScoUTING 
INTEGRATION ACT 

1. BSP National President and current Representative of the 2d District of Agusan del 

Norte, Hon. Dale B. Corvera, has recently filed House Bll No. 3053 Scouting 
Integration Act (HB No. 3053"). 

2. HB No. 3053 aims to mandate the inclusion of the Scouting Program in the 

Elementary and Junior High School Curriculum under the K-12 Program in all Public 
and Private schools in the Phlippines and to appropriate the necessary funds for the 
same purpose. 

3. As a party set to be benefited by the eventual passing of HB No. 3053, the BSP must 
show and evince its support to the proponent, Hon. Dale B. Corvera. 

4. In order to show support, all Regional Scout Directors, Local Councils, Council Scout 

Executives/Officers-In-Charge are hereby directed to pass a Local Council Executive 
Board Resolution supporting House Bil No. 3053 and thereafter send a copy of the 

same to elainnepare@scouts.org.ph/ bsp.prco@scouts.org.ph. 

5. For information, guidance and widest dissemination. 

w 
ROGELIO s. VILLA, JR. 
Secretary General 
SDH/mehp F 
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